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Please mark your calendar for:

Science Fair: 25 May 2023
Annual Concert: 03 June 2023 
Semestral Assessment-2 : 18-21
June 2023 
Report Card : 06 July 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Eid Mubarak! Hope you have all had a great celebration and
enjoyed the holidays. 

We have approached the final Term of this Academic Year.
This is going to be a very busy Term and will fly by very quickly.
Our most awaited Annual Concert and Graduation Ceremony
will be held on 03 June. The students will need to practice for
the Annual Concert throughout the Term along with the regular
academic activities, therefore regular attendance is
mandatory for everyone. We need your kind cooperation
regarding this matter. You will be notified about the tickets for
the Concert that will be available at SSK Office shortly. 

Term 3 had also been quite a happening Term. I would like to thank our Parents for their
enthusiastic participation in all school programs, especially at the Art Festival and
International Mother Language Day in Term 3. I personally want to thank the parents of SSK,
especially the father of Falaq Hossain from P5 and the mother of Zarah Akhand from P6 for
their wholehearted participation in our IKEBANA Workshop which was conducted by a
renowned Ikebana Artist Sonia Razzaque. Thank you for always encouraging the children
with your presence. 

The teachers and students must get a huge round of applause from me for their excellent
performance throughout. I love to see our capable teachers working with the happy children
in the classrooms. 

IMPORTANT DATES

PRIMARY 1-4

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce Ms
Raiyana Parveen as the Principal of Primary and
Secondary Sections of SSK. She will be looking after
the academics from this Term. 

I will be available anytime you need me. Just feel free
to make an appointment and I would love to meet
you at my office. 

Best regards, 
Kanta Saadat 
Director Operations 
Singapore School Kinderland
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Greetings!!

I have joined SSK with a promise to
progress the children’s values,
thoughts, skills, knowledge and
intellectualize to its surrounding
area. The students of SSK get
individual care as per their need
and demand. We are providing
education from PG to A Level with
academic excellence that will
prepare the student to meet the
challenges for 21st century. 

To motivate the learners, we provide a wide range of style and
resources. We welcome all to visit our campus as we believe
everyone has a hidden potential and together, we can unlock this
potential. Our motto is to engage our parents in order to develop
our learners’ eagerness towards collaborative education. I believe
a strong TEAMWORK among parents, teachers and students can
lead us to optimum SUCCESS.

Raiyana Parveen
Principal (Primary/Secondary)
Singapore School Kinderland

PRIMARY 1-4



Greetings from Primary 1  
Term 3 ended well for the students, teachers, and

everyone else. Besides learning the fundamentals,
students learnt important lessons that will help them
to move forward in their life and would make their life

easier. We wish to welcome the parents and the
students with more energy, enthusiasm, and

excitement for the final term.

PRIMARY 1
NEWSLETTER

Science lessons were mostly focused on teaching the students
about the importance of Water on a daily life. Firstly, they learned
about the water cycle, and how the water is balanced and
distributed across various regions. Then we taught them what are
different forms in which water is stored, and finally students were
taught different ways to save as much water as possible. The
lessons were to make the students aware of water waste at an
early age. 
During their IT classes, students learnt to make presentation slides
on Microsoft PowerPoint. Children made presentations on their
class activities and also presented it in front of their parents. They
are taking baby-steps for their future endeavors. 

Multiplication was introduced inTerm 3 . Our effort was to make the
learning as easy as possible. Hence, we have used visualization
techniques to help the children remember different methods to
conduct multiplication with the help of Mental Mathematics. Bingo
games, Picture Graphs and Colorful tables were all part of the
learning activities to make the class more fun and interactive.

An entire week was dedicated for learning the values and cultures
associated with our nation- Bangladesh. As part of the Art Festival
Primary children went to Courtside Clay Station for the entire day
(excursion) to learn how to make beautiful potteries using clay.
Students were immersed in crafting their unique pieces of Art after
a quick workshop with one of the instructors. The final day of Art
Festival week was festive as all our SSK students and teachers
came together and the students participated in various Art
workshops on different types of paintings, Rickshaw Art, and
Calligraphy. All of the wonderful Arts and Crafts pieces were
displayed around the campus in a final exhibition as an end to an
exciting and creative week.

Regrds,
Farisha Hossain
Homeroom Teacher
Primary 1

All the students and teachers gathered and participated
in different songs and folk dances, offered flowers to the
Shahid Minar, and wore black and white on the
International Mother Language Day to pay homage to
the martyrs. The celebration of the Pohela Falgun was
another event during the term to remember and cherish.
Besides, SSK celebrateed Independence Day with an Art
competition and a small cultural performance by the
primary students. In celebration of Sheikh Mujibur
Rahman's (Father of the Nation) Birthday, SSK students
watched a documentary on his life and mission and
Primary students from the Recitation Club recited a
beautiful poem on the occasion. 

In Term 3, the students were taught the art of story
writing, which is essential for their progress in the
language. They began by listening to various stories as
dictated by the teacher and learned how the different
parts of the stories are connected to make it more
interesting. The students then wrote stories on their own,
in the process of which they learn to express their
feelings in written form and they kept on practicing to
make their writing skills better. Besides, they learnt to
spell words through the games played during the class
hours like “White Board Race” and “Spelling Bee”. 

Term 3

International Mother Language Day

Puppet Show

Class Activity Artworks

Excursion Activity

Art Festival



A Note to Parents
We are delighted to update you on the progress of our
Primary 2 students throughout Term 3. This term has been
full of enriching experiences and engaging lessons that
have helped our students grow both academically and
personally. 
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During our Science classes, our students studied about living organisms and their habitat. They learned about the different
habitats in which living organisms can be found and the roles they play in the ecosystem. 
2D and 3D shapes, counting in money, and measuring mass were our topics in Mathematics. Students were able to co-relate
and describe 2D shapes with 3D shapes. Our students were also introduced to counting and making change using money,
helping them to develop real-world problem-solving skills. They learned how to measure weight using a weighing machine
and the use of different units of measurement. 
Story Writing improved significantly with grammatically correct sentences. The students learned to identify and use different
parts of speech to create effective sentences. They were able to apply this knowledge into their Story Writing, developing more
complex sentences, making their stories more interesting. 
Outside of the classroom, our students have had the opportunity to participate in a range of cultural and artistic activities. We
celebrated Pohela Falgun, International Mother Language Day, and Sheikh Mujibur Rahman's Birthday, which gave our students
the chance to learn about and appreciate their heritage. Additionally, as part of the Art Festival, our students visited Courtside
Clay Station to learn how to make beautiful pottery with clay. The final day of the Art Festival week was filled with excitement as
all SSK students participated in various Art workshops, including different types of paintings, Rickshaw Art, Clay Station, and
Calligraphy. The Arts and Crafts pieces were displayed around the campus in a final exhibition.
We are proud of our Primary 2 students for their hard work and dedication throughout Term 3. We hope that the skills and
experiences they have gained will serve them well in the future. We look forward to seeing them continue to grow and excel in
the next term.

Thank you!
 
Ramisha Akther Zahan
Homeroom Teacher
Primary 2

Science Activity

Term 3

Art Festival Excursion

Art Festival

International Mother Language Day
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“If we had no winter, the spring would not be so
pleasant: if we did not sometimes taste adversity,
prosperity would not be so welcome.”
― Anne Bradstreet

“We started Term 3 with colors of spring - yellow,
orange and green. A week-long Art festival was held to
welcome the season of renewal and rejuvenation. Visit
to the Courtside Clay Station helped touch our
children’s senses for nature and expression of feelings
in the form of art and modeling. We thoroughly
enjoyed all the different forms of art while getting our
hands dirty and souls clean.
Parallelly, we sowed different seeds in the classroom
to learn how plants start their life from a seed, some
water and warmth. Thus, germinating to start not just
their life cycle but that of all living things on this Planet
Earth. 
Then we took Matters in hand and learnt about all the
different types of matters around us. Students
thoroughly enjoyed the topic with hands-on
experiment that involved measuring weight and
volume of solid, liquid and gases to learn about the
properties of Matter. 
Students published their own Newspaper articles while
learning about the various sections of a newspaper.
Writing the articles enabled them to work on their skills
of grammar, vocabulary and identifying factual
information. Next, they learnt about planning Holidays!
Yes, from looking through the brochures to booking air
tickets and hotel rooms, then choosing activities to do
during their stay. We did All!
Furthermore, the month of February brought a series of
events like the “Matri bhasha and Shadhinota dibosh”.
Here the whole school united to honor the martyrs of
this country and the sacrifice of their families. We are
very proud to be Bangladeshi’s!

Thank you! 

Zohra Khan
Homeroom Teacher
Primary 3

Science Activity

Term 3

Excursion Activity

International Mother Language Day
Science Activity
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Greetings to Parents! 
We have had yet another busy term with lots of fun activities and new learning experiences. This Term,
Primary 4 learnt to compose Nonsense Poems and Acrostic Poems as well as learning to write Book
Reviews as part of their English lessons. 
In Science, they learned about Heat energy and how it applies to everyday life. 
This term, we took a trip to Clay Station where the students had a lovely time making things out of clay. 
We also commemorated our martyrs and celebrated our love for our mother tongue as part of
International Mother Language Day on 21st February. Primary 4 students sang songs and paid tribute
to our martyrs who sacrificed their lives for our language. They also took part in dancing and poetry
recitation. 
Looking forward to another busy and fun-filled term and wishing our students all the best and a Happy
Eid! 

Regards,
Gina Khan
Homeroom Teacher
Primary 4

Term 3

International Mother Language Day

Excursion Activity


